Niagara Real Estate Centre, Brokerage

Congratulations!

December 23, 2015

Dear Cindi Pohonick-Talbot,

Congratulations on achieving the "Director's Platinum" Award. This award places you in the top 5% of the Local Residential Real Estate Market. An outstanding accomplishment!

Also, congratulations on achieving the Award of Excellence. This award places you in the elite company of the very top producers across Canada who have consistently proven themselves a minimum of five out of seven years! Well Done!!

Your consistent hard work and professionalism have made this possible.

I would like to take this opportunity to tell you how much I appreciate your loyalty and support. You have always gone above and beyond for our company and our industry and I am very proud to have you on our team!!

Our Royal LePage Niagara Real Estate Centre Awards Gala will held on February 26th, at Club Roma, please keep the date open and watch your mailbox for the "official" invitation.

All the best for continued success in 2016!

Sincerely,

ROYAL LEPAGE NIAGARA REAL ESTATE CENTRE

Margie Spence President/Broker